
 

   OPENING D OORS: 
 

 Imagine a Career in Medicine  
 

 Saturday, November 1, 2014 
 2:00 to 5:00 p.m. 

 Orbach Science Library  
 University of California, Riverside 

Seating is limited.   

Please RSVP by October 24, 2014  

to carolem@ucr.edu or online at 

http://library.ucr.edu/go/openingdoors 

Complimentary parking for event attendees. 

Sponsored by the UCR Library 

in collaboration with the UCR School of Medicine and the Black Voice Foundation 

 

Three outstanding surgeons from the Riverside area will talk about their experiences as African      
American surgeons, discuss preparing for a medical career, and answer questions from the audience.   

Dean Richard Olds of the UCR School of Medicine will be the Master of Ceremonies and Dr. A. J. Rogers 
will open the event with a keynote presentation on the history of African American surgeons.  

A reception will follow the program, giving students time to meet the presenters, view exhibits, and see 
demonstrations of mannequin-based simulators used in medical education. 

The program OPENING DOORS is being held in conjunction with an exhibition from the  National Library 
of Medicine on the theme OPENING DOORS:  Contemporary African American  Academic   Surgeons. 

The event is open to UCR students and other students in the community . 
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